
Anna Garwood
3118 SE 52nd Ave
Portland, Oregon, 97206

3/22/2021

Dear Chair Bynum and members of the committee, 

I write to you today to urge you to pass HB 3265, The Sanctuary Promise Act.  One in ten children in Oregon live in a household 
with an undocumented person. I strongly believe that children should not have to fear that their parents won't come home some day 
because they were pulled over for a broken tail light. Our federal immigration policies are broken and I believe Oregon's local law 
enforcement should not be collaborating with ICE.  Immigration makes Oregon better and I believe all Oregonians should feel safe 
in their homes, schools and workplaces.

Thank you for your consideration.

Anna


